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Minutes of the 20’s Plenty Committee Meeting held on  

Monday 23 September 2019 

 

Mrs Amanda Russell, Chairman of the 20’s Plenty Community Working Group 

provided an update prior to the meeting during the public session 

Present 

Cllr E Thomas Cllr C Williams  
Cllr C Jackson Cllr J Saunders  
Cllr A Hook   

 

12. Apologies 

Cllr C Belsom 

 

13. Declarations of Pecuniary Interest 

None 

 

14. Minutes of the Previous Meeting 

Cllr Hook proposed, seconded by Cllr Saunders and on being put to the 

meeting it was RESOLVED to agree the minutes subject to the 

amendment of the second action point to read ‘Discuss with KCC what 

consultation is appropriate’  

 

15. KCC Update 

Cllr Thomas had spoken to Nikola Floodgate, KCC Officer, and was awaiting 

written details of costings for the survey, it was sked for this to be to be 

available at the next meeting.   

 

It was proposed by Cllr Saunders, seconded by Cllr Hook and on being put to 

the meeting it was RESOLVED to confirm the Committee pursues a town 

wide scheme including, if possible, Love Lane, Oare Road and the 

AQMA of Ospringe Street. 

 

Mrs Russell urged the Committee to engage with Phil Jones of PJA as his 

work was now guiding KCC policy.  She did not want to see his work to date 

being unpicked. 

 

It was proposed by Cllr Saunders, seconded by Cllr Hook and on being put to 

the meeting it was RESOLVED to seek informal opinion from PJA for next 

steps.   
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16. Road Review 

All streets in Faversham are now likely to meet the requirement of KCC’s 

updated policy, which was originally 24mph and is now 28mph.  It was only 

Oare Road which was over 28mph.   

 

17. Funding 

It was agreed that once a scheme was in place, together with costings, 

funding would be sourced from local and national charities and organisations.   

 

18. 2020-2021 Budget 

The Town Council’s budget must be finalised by January 2020, with an 

informal budget workshop being held in December to discuss project and 

priorities.   

 

19. Any Other Business 

Cllr Saunders hoped that at least two members of the Community Working 

Group would join the Committee.   

 

 

 


